

Dear Riverdale Families.

We understand that there are many of you who want to be involved with the PTO activities that raise money to fund the enrichment of Riverdale school community.

We also understand that with work schedules, multiple kids, sports and activities that it can be hard to add more to your to do list. If you find yourself in this position and still want to help the Riverdale PTO with fundraising we offer the "Opt Out" option.

With the Opt-Out option you can still contribute to the Riverdale PTO and students by writing a check for \$75 to the Riverdale PTO instead of participating in fundraising activities throughout the year.

This is a suggested donation amount—we will graciously accept a donation of any amount. Should you choose the "Opt Out," know that we welcome you to still be involved in any way you choose with the PTO fundraisers and events throughout the year. Thanks in advance for your participation. We're looking forward to the year ahead!

Sincerely, The Riverdale PTO Executive Board

Donations are tax-deductible. Riverdale's tax ID information will be provided via a donation letter to those who choose this option.

If you'd like to make a donation to the PTO general fund, please complete and return to the school. Donations of any size are graciously accepted throughout the year.

Name of Child(ren) and Classroom(s:

Parent or Guardian Name(s):

Amount donated: